
Unlock KASI CCI predictive 

power

What is the Kasi Brand 

Intelligence Solution?

 KASI Brand Intelligence offers a custom 
brand tracking toolkit which assists 
companies understand and measure 
the commercial value of their brands, 
and provides clear guidance on how to 
manage their brands more effectively. 

 Largest coverage in Africa : Access 
monthly data from 8 countries: South 
Africa, Nigeria, Cameroon, Ivory Coast, 
Kenya, Ghana, Tanzania and Ethiopia.

 KASI’s Brand Intelligence solution 
provides clients with the best tools to 
optimize their brand equity by 

measuring their Brand Health and 
Performance, and, tracking it over time.
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BRAND INTELLIGENCE

Marketing, communication and brand professionals use our brand 

intelligence toolkit to measure and manage their brand equity.

Kasi Brand Intelligence Solution is a suite of brand tracking programs 

tailored to your business and specific brand objectives.

The brand trackers and metrics are all available at a click of a button via 

our cloud-based, self-service platform for ad-hoc data analytics, 

operational & embedded reporting with live tables & charts.

 Brand tracking metrics include: Brand 
Presence, Brand Usage, Brand 
Consideration, Brand Association, Brand 
Loyalty, NPS, and Brand Delivery

 Monthly reporting and data delivery: 
Data is available every 15th of the 
month via Kasi hub data portal.

 Data among demographics: Monthly 
consumer confidence broken out by 
demographics (including occupation, 
education, age, marital status and 
income levels).
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What are the benefits?

For Branding Professionals: 

 Identifying whether your brand is targeting 

the right audience.

 Understanding your brand’s strengths and 

weaknesses.

 Uncovering how effective your branding 

strategy is working to meet your customers’ 

needs.

For Marketing Professionals: 

 Produce more effective messaging 

designed to reach your target audiences 

based on what they desire today, and 

accurate predictions of what their needs 

and wants will be tomorrow

 Identify which creative elements or ad 

executions resonate the most with your 

target audience, and utilize those to make 

your marketing campaigns more effective

For Communication Professionals: 

 Utilize our Brand Intelligence tools to help 

you keep a pulse on your brand and the 

product category. This provides better 

visibility into users of your brand, so you can 

get a better understanding of your brand 

positioning, the competitor landscape, 

category dynamics, portfolio 

management, and channel movement

Industries using brand tracking 

data

Retail Banks and Insurers: 

 Take the guess work out of new innovations 

and product development by utilizing Kasi 

Brand Intelligence tools to assist with 

ideation or concept screening to cost-

effectively test new products, pre-and post-

launch.

 Gain competitive brand insights, 

highlighting how your brands/products 

stack up against the competition.  

Fast Moving Consumer Good (FMCG): 

 Gain an in-depth understanding of how 

your advertising is influencing and 

impacting consumers across your purchase 

channel. Our tools allow you to measure 

and optimize your marketing campaigns in 

flight, increasing your advertising 

effectiveness, and improving your overall 

campaign performance.

 Identify the drivers of equity for your brands, 

as well as the barriers that impact your 

brand’s equity negatively. This will assist you 

to re-position the brand to better resonate 

with your target audience, thus improving 

your brand’s equity over time.

Media/Ad Agencies: Produce more effective 

messaging designed to reach your target 

audiences based on what they desire today, 

and accurate predictions of what their needs 

and wants will be tomorrow

Kasi Insight is Africa’s leading 

provider of data, measures, and 

insights to understand the average 

African behavior. Every month, we 

listen to Africans and turn survey-

based data into actionable insights. 

Through our self-service platform, our 

clients leverage consumer insights at 

scale, identify early signs of market 

shifts and unlock market-creating 

opportunities for their business.

Kasi Insight partners with emerging 

brands across FMCG, Financial 

data, Retail, Media, Banking & 

Insurance sectors. 

Clients include Bloomberg, Refinitiv, 

BitPesa, Tilisi, Unilever, CIB, Mixa and 

Kimberly Clark amongst others. 

• Weekly surveys

• Over 20 million data points

• 10+ African countries

Email us info@kasiinsight.com

Visit https://www.kasiinsight.com

Follow us @kasiinsight

Linked us @kasiinsight

Hastag us #kasiinsight
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